License No. U4-01964-07

Lockheed Missiles and Space Company, Inc.
1111 Lockheed Way
Sunnyvale, California 94083

Attention: Mr. George Tomer, Chief
Industrial Safety and Hygiene

Gentlemen:

Thark you for your letter dated August 9, 1332 informing us of the steps
you are taking to assure that users of radioactive materials are properly
supervised as described in our letter dated July 7, 1952, Your actions
will be reviewed during our next inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

E. Book, Chief
Radiological Safety Branch




